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Planning Panel, | am astonished to learn that this monstrosity has been approved. Although some concessions have
been made along the way, ultimately the developer wins; he gets his driveway entrance on Robertson Road which
obviously rules out the possibility of converting this street into family-oriented community space. The driveway will
create more traffic, probably see traffic queuing onto Barrenjoey road and cause safety issues for pedestrians. The
nonsense about a longer-term driveway being added from Foamcrest avenue is just that — nonsense.

One would have thought that the opinions, safety, happiness of local rate payers meant a little more to council,
clearly the profits of non-local developers are more important to the council.

Please stop this development, it does not fit visually, our community space on Robertson road will be lost forever
and it goes against Newport Master Plan.

Joanne McFarlane



